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TOPICS 
Collaborative Response to Substance Use 
Retirement Functions 
 

 
COLLABORATIVE RESPONSE – You’re invited to join the Ministry of Children 
and Family Development on Tuesday, November 7, to learn about the various 
treatment options and support services that are available in Nanaimo and 
surrounding area for those dealing with substance use. The full-day event is held 
at Beban Park, 2300 Bowen Road and begins at 8:45 a.m.   
 
Please RSVP to Jackie at 250 741-3646 or Jackie.day@gov.bc.ca  by Tuesday, 
October 31. 
 

 
RETIREMENT FUNCTIONS – If you are planning a retirement event that you 
would like posted in NLPS News, please send it to communications@sd68.bc.ca.  
 

 Colleagues and friends are hosting a retirement celebration on Thursday, 
December 14 for Sandy Askham and Patti Lockhart.  Stop in at the 
Black Bear Pub between 4 and 6 p.m. 

 

Find current and past issues of NLPS News on our web site sd68.bc.ca  

To submit an item for NLPS News: 

Mail  Email 
Communications Office  communications@sd68.bc.ca 
Nanaimo Ladysmith Public Schools 
395 Wakesiah Avenue, Nanaimo, B.C. V9R 3K6 Phone 
 250-741-5273 
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